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CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION 

MINUTES 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2019 

6:00 PM 

  

Mayor Hart called the meeting to order at 6:02pm. 

 

1. ROLL CALL 
 

Patricia Hart, Mayor at large; Councilors: Terry Berry, District 1; Amy Rees, District 2; Shawn 

Dolley, District 3; Maryann White, At large; Jon Ault, At large; Tim Cusick, At large; Marc 

Rines, District 4 

 

Absent: City Manager, Christine Landes 

 

Also in attendance: City Clerk, Kelly Gooldrup; Economic Development Director, Tracey 

Desjardins; Finance Director, Denise Brown; Debby Willis, Raegan LaRochelle, Kevin Bunker, 

Colin Frey 

 

2. NEW BUSINESS 

 

1. TIF/CEA Work Session with EDD Tracey Desjardins 

 

Economic Development Director, Tracey Desjardins gave a brief overview of the PowerPoint 

presentation. 

 

There was discussion with question and answer commenced around the room between the 

Council and Economic Development Director Desjardins. 

 

Kevin Bunker gave an overview of the Summer Street Affordable Housing TIF. 

 

Discussion continued with question and answer between the Council, Kevin Bunker and 

Economic Development Director Desjardins. 

 

Mayor Hart warned the room against a debate as this is an informational workshop. 

 

Discussion continued with question and answer between the Council, Raegan LaRochelle, Kevin 

Bunker and Economic Development Director Desjardins. 

 

Mayor Hart thanked everyone for coming to share information and answer questions. 

 

 ADJOURN 
 

Mayor Hart closed the work session at 7:09pm. 

 

(Minutes approved during the October 30, 2019 Council Meeting) 


